
 

ROSEDEAN HOUSE SURGERY NEWSLETTER  
 
18th December 2019 
 
Dear Patient 
 
This year has been challenging for both Rosedean House Surgery and the wider 
NHS.  I would like to thank our Patient Participation Group (PPG) for all their help 
and support.   I also wish to express my sincere gratitude to all our patients for their 
understanding whilst we have implemented necessary changes to further develop 
our patient services.    Building works to improve patient access will continue into 
the New Year with as minimal an impact on patient care as possible.   
 
This Practice will be closed on Christmas Day, Boxing Day and New Year’s Day.  If 
you require medical assistance then please contact NHS 111 or go to our website 
www.rosedeansurgery.co.uk for details regarding the LIVI video consultation 
service.    
 
If you require any medication over the Christmas Period the following Pharmacies 
are open: 
 

 Christmas Day     12.00 – 14.00   Oak Tree Pharmacy  Tel:  01579 324262 
 Boxing Day          10.00 – 16.00    Liskeard Boots          Tel:  01579 343183 
 New Year’s Day   10.00 – 16.00   Liskeard Boots          Tel:  01579 343183 

 
On behalf of our GP Partners and staff, we wish you all a very Happy Christmas and 
a healthy New Year. 
 
With best wishes 

 
Practice Manager    
Rosedean House Surgery   
Tel:  01579 343133 


